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Comments: The cut at Telephone gap is huge. I don't have all the facts, but if this is a planned clear cut rather

than using sound silviculture practices (timber stand improvement), I am absolutely against it. We need to protect

our renewable resources, and follow our State's guidelines and regulations.

Please look at this project with eyes focused on the big picture: long term, wildlife, etc. The value of our forests to

hikers, photographers, our carbon footprint may be more than the $ in timber value.

Thank you, Kim Dunkley

 


